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Townsend, Erle

From: Daniel McLean <dan.joseph.mclean@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 6:54 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on chapter 127A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please do not implement this.   

 

As someone who has a sustainability and criminology degree,  while I agree we should work to improve emissions,  I do 

not believe this is what is right for this state. We have many households that struggle economically already. This change 

will hurt those individuals the most and become an unfair tax and economic burden for those individuals.  They will 

ultimately pay the price of these changes and be the ones who predominantly receive the fines,tickets, and burdens 

associated with it. I believe economic analysis must be done first to mitigate the risks associated for our struggling 

Mainers.  

 

Please do not implement the California standard here. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Dan McLean 


